








DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 
U.S. ARMY CORPS OF ENGINEERS, LOUISVILLE DISTRICT 

600 DR. MARTIN LUTHER KING JR PL 
LOUISVILLE, KY 40202 

December 1, 2023 

SUBJECT: Lease No. DACW27-1-68-2174, Monroe Lake, Indiana 

Division of State Parks 
Indiana Department of Natural Resources 
Attention: Brandt Baughman 
402 W Washington Street, W298 
Indianapolis, IN 46204 
BBaughman@dnr. IN .gov 
TManuel@dnr.lN.gov 

Dear Mr. Baughman: 

We have received and considered the Natural Resources Commission's findings 
and recommendations for slip rentals at Fourwinds Resort and Marina submitted by 
your office dated September 22, 2023. The proposed rate increases are acceptable. 

If you have any questions regarding this letter, you may contact Mrs. Stephanie 
Fugate at 502-315-7011 or Stephanie.N.Fugate@usace.army.mil. 

Sincerely, 

7), ~ 

Jennifer D. Rahn 
Chief, Civil Management and Disposal 
Real Estate Contracting Officer 
Louisville District 


